
 

 

 

 

 

Update 

December 13, 2021 

The victim in this case has been identified as Kenosha resident, Maximmillion A. Moore 08/16/86.  The 

vehicle in the photo below was used in the commission of the homicide.  It is believed that the vehicle is 

a Honda Fit.  Anyone with information regarding this vehicle or the homicide is asked to contact 

the Kenosha Police Department Detective Bureau at 262-605-5203 or the Kenosha Area Crime 

Stoppers at 262-656-7333.  There are no further details at this time. 
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Media Release 

 

December 10, 2021 

On Friday, December 10, 2021 at approximately 7:13am, the Kenosha Police Department 

responded to the area of 26th St. and 23rd Ave. after receiving several reports of shots being 

fired. 

Police located an unresponsive 35-year-old male, who appeared to have suffered several gun 

shot wounds.  Officers provided life saving efforts until relieved by Kenosha Fire Department 

paramedics.  Lifesaving efforts were unsuccessful and the victim was pronounced dead on 

scene.  The victim’s identity is not being released at this time pending notification of next of kin. 

There is no suspect in custody.  Kenosha Police investigators are actively investigating this case.   

Anyone with information regarding this homicide is asked to contact the Kenosha Police 

Department Detective Bureau at 262-605-5203 or the Kenosha Area Crime Stoppers at 262-

656-7333.  This case is active and ongoing, there are no further details at this time. 
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